













TFRM 2 - 20th November

www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard news.

Dear All.

Firstly, I'd like to say a big, big thank you for your generosity last Friday. We raised just over £75 for such a worthy causes Children in Need and our Trust Charity of the Year MPS Society.

Please log into Google Classrooms with your child, those who have moved classes this year are in a different classroom (on Google) and we need to ensure that everyone can access it. Let us know if you are having any problems. If we should have to close a bubble, this (and Tapestry for Heron Class) is how we will ensure learning can continue online, so it is important we know now if there are any issues.

Further details will be going out next week about our Christmas arrangements for this year – it will no doubt be different to previous years, but we will make sure it is no less special.

As always, if there is anything you need us from please call us on 01278 684151 or drop us a line at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk

Thank you for your continued support. Enjoy your weekend.

Emma Barker

CHRISTMAS CARDS

We always love the fact that children want to write and send their friends Christmas cards. This year due to C19 restrictions we are asking that all cards are brought into school, the children can 'post' them and they will be distributed on the last day of term.

This is an ideal opportunity for your children to be writing for purpose, so as much as possible please encourage your child to write the cards themselves

The deadline for all cards to be into school is **Monday 14**th **December**.

SCHOOL TOURS

We are now able to offer personal tours of for any parents and children wishing to join our lovely school. If you know of anyone who would like to come and have a look, please pass on our details. Email the school at info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk to arrange a visit.

ACADEMY COUNCIL VACANCY

We have a couple of vacancies on our academy council. If you are passionate about education and our community, or know someone who is, then please the office email contact or info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk for more information. Meetings are held in the evening, once a term and at the moment via Zoom. Previous experience is not required.

PTFA NEWS

There are still numbers available in our 100 Club if you would like to join up. It is £1 a month for 1 number, money is paid up front for the year to the PTFA, and winners are drawn at the end of each month. Application forms are available from the office and friends and family can join in too.

The deadline for the Christmas Hamper raffle tickets to be returned is 30th November. If you would like additional tickets, or know someone else who would, they are available from the school office. All food hamper donations need to be brought into school by end of the day Monday 23rd November. If you would like to join our

creative, sociable and active PTFA please let us know – they are always looking for new members.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 25th November – flu vaccinations for all years Wednesday 2nd December – pupil photographs Friday 11th December – Christmas Jumper Day

2020-2021 Term Dates

Term 1: Wednesday 2nd September 2020 to Thursday 15th October 2020

Term 2: Monday 2nd November 2020 to Friday 18th December 2020

Term 3: Monday 4th January 2021 to Friday 12th February 2021

Term 4: Monday 22nd February 2021 to Friday 1st April 2021

Term 5: Monday 19th April 2021 to Friday 28th May 2021

Term 6: Monday 7th June 2021 to Friday 16th July 2021

